Antelope Little League Returned Check Policy

Antelope Little League will accept personal checks as payment. The checks must have the player's name written in the "memo" section, and the name and address of the party writing the check must be printed on the check. If the phone number is not printed on the check, the phone number of the party writing the check must be written on the check.

Returned Checks

If a check written to the league is returned for any reason; including nonsufficient funds in the account, the account has been closed, or there is a stop-payment issued for the check, the party that wrote the check will be responsible for making payment to the league to cover the amount of the check, as wells as any fees incurred by the league as a result of the returned check.

Payment must be made via cash, money order, cashier's check, debit card, or credit card. Furthermore, Antelope Little League will no longer accept personal checks as payment from the party once a check has been declined for ANY reason.

Payments must be made in full before the player will be permitted to participate in Antelope Little League in subsequent seasons.